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                                                  Thursday 25th April 2024 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Re: Space Day – Wednesday 1st May  
 
As part of our learning this half term, Year 1 will be having a space themed day on Wednesday 1st May. 
This will involve taking part in a number of fun activities throughout the day. We would like for children to 
come to school dressed up like astronauts! This could simply be wearing all white, just like astronauts. 
Please ensure your child wears trainers or their school shoes on this day.   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Please see your child’s class teacher if you have any questions.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
The Year 1 Team 
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